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15th November 2021 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
 
This year the BBC’s Children In Need day is Friday 19th November 2021.  However, so that the children in school can 
enjoy a full day of non – uniform we will be collecting donations on THURSDAY 18TH NOVEMBER 2021. 
 
This will be a non-uniform day and our theme will be YELLOW. 
 
There will be staff on the playground with buckets to collect your donations in the morning and afternoon, so please 
give as generously as you can so we can help to make a difference to young children’s lives. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss M Davies 
Head of School 


